
 

BISHOP CORNISH CHURCH OF ENGLAND V.A. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Lynher Drive  Saltash  Cornwall  PL12 4PA 

Head Teacher: Mrs Sue Green 

Tel: 01752 845463 Fax: 01752 848055 

www.bishop-cornish.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

          

 
 
Friday 22nd November 2019 
 

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers 

After much consideration Mrs Hill has decided to start her maternity leave on Tuesday 3rd 
December. This means that her last official day in school will be Monday 2nd December. As 
mentioned in my previous letter Mrs Garner, who already knows and teaches the children, 
will work with the class until the end of term and a full handover will take place next week so 
Mrs Garner can take the children’s learning forward as well as oversee Christmas plays and 
festivities. 

Mrs Clelland visited school on Tuesday and spent a lovely day with the children and Mrs Hill 
getting to know them and plan for the remainder of the year. She is very excited about 
working with the children and we are very much looking forward to her joining our team in 
January. 

Mrs Hill has been working with Mrs Clelland preparing the initial parts of Annual Reports 
which will be issued in February. 

We are now looking forward to the news of Mr and Mrs Hill’s baby’s safe delivery in the new 
year or even before! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs SC Green 

 


